
 

200 S. Imperial Avenue, Imperial, CA  92251 
P.O. Box 966, Imperial, CA  92251 

Phone: (760) 355-6655 
 
 

The Healthy Schools Act of 2000 requires each school district to notify parents, guardians, and staff 
annually of the dates that pesticides will be applied during the year.  The following are the 2022-
2023 school year dates on which our technicians will be out at your location to render pest control 
services.  These are set dates and times due to the Healthy Schools Act of 2000. 

 

TREATMENT WILL NOT TAKE PLACE WHILE STUDENTS ARE PRESENT. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Services may be scheduled for interior/exterior of all buildings during the following school holidays: 
Thanksgiving Break   

Spring Break  
 
 
 
 
 

CORFMAN SCHOOL SITE 
• August 10, 2023 at 12:00 PM 
• September 14, 2023 at 3:30 PM 
• October 12, 2023 at 3:30 PM 
• November 9,2023 at 3:30 PM 
• December 14, 2023 at 3:30 PM 
• January 11, 2023 at 3:30 PM 
• February 15, 2023 at 3:30 PM 
• March 15, 2023 at 3:30 PM 
• April 10, 2023 at 3:30 PM 
• May 11, 2023 at 3:30 PM 
• June 14, 2023 at 3:30 PM 

 

NAME OF PESTICIDE    ACTIVE INGREDIENT 
Advion Ant Gel    Indoxacarb 
Advion Cockroach Gel    Indoxacarb 
EcoExempt D     Plant Essential Oils 
EcoExempt G     Plant Essential Oils 
EcoExempt IC2    Rosemary Oil 
EcoExempt KO     Plant Essential Oils 
EcoExempt MC    Plant Essential Oils 
EcoExempt Jet     2-Phenethyl Propionate 
EcoVia EC     Thyme Oil 
Phantom     Chlorfenapyr 
Wasp-Freeze     D-trans Allethrin 
 

McCABE SCHOOL SITE 
• August 10, 2022 at 12:00 PM 
• September 14, 2022 at 3:30 PM 
• October 12, 2022 at 3:30 PM 
• November 9,2022 at 3:30 PM 
• December 14, 2022 at 3:30 PM 
• January 11, 2023 at 3:30 PM 
• February 15, 2023 at 3:30 PM 
• March 15, 2023 at 3:30 PM 
• April 10, 2023 at 3:30 PM 
• May 11, 2023 at 3:30 PM 
• June 14, 2023 at 3:30 PM 

 

You can find more information regarding these pesticides and pesticide use reduction at the  
Department of Pesticide Regulation’s Website at http://www.cdpr.ca.gov. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Laura Dubbe, Superintendent or Nick Curry, Director of Maintenance at 

 (760) 335-5200.  A public posting of this letter can be found on the McCabe web site at www.muesd.net. 
 

  

http://www.cdpr.ca.gov/
http://www.muesd.net/

